
ST PAUL PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 
 MEETING MINUTES  

 MAY 08, 2008 
AT ST. PAUL TOWN HALL 

 
  
The Meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. by Robert Kellow, Chairman.  
 
Members present were:  Copley, Gough, Kellow, and McCasland. 
 
Chairman Kellow noted that the purpose of this Hearing was to take public comment on Zoning 
Ordinance 130A and consider the opinion of the Planning and Zoning commission in regards to 
proposed updates to the Ordinance. He recapped the proposed changes.  
 
Citizen’s Comments:  None. 
 
General discussion followed. A motion was made by Mr. McCasland to revise the table, correct 
the double negative in Para 17-3 and recommend the changes to Council with a second made by 
Mrs. Gough. Motion passed unanimously.   
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Mrs. Gough with a second by Mr. McCasland. The meeting 
ended at 7:07.     
 


